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The Honorable Ed Royce The Honorable Mark Pocan 
2310 Rayburn House Office Building 313 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515  
 
 
Dear Representative Royce: 
 
Thank you for your submission to register the Congressional Cooperative Business Caucus as a Congressional 
Member Organization (CMO) of the U.S. House of Representatives for the 114th Congress. The Committee has 
reviewed your request and determined that both the described purpose of the organization and the registration 
information appear to be in full compliance with the applicable regulations. 
 
The Committee is pleased to accept the registration for the 114th Congress. For your convenience, I have 
attached a summary of the regulations governing the activities of a CMO. Should the purpose of the 
organization be amended or the roster of the officers or key staff contacts change during the 114th Congress, 
please notify the Committee in a timely manner to ensure that the Committee’s records are updated accordingly.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the regulations governing the registration or operation of a CMO, please 
contact Ryan Kelly at the Committee at 202-226-0647. 
 
 
 Sincerely,  
                                        

  
  
 Candice S. Miller  
 Chairman 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: The Honorable Robert A. Brady 
 Ranking Member 
 Committee on House Administration 
 


